

Bringing the heart of Australia together this

















































Christmas is a time for celebration, for food and for joy. Unfortunately, in our lucky country there are many Australians that don't have the means to put food on the table this festive season. In fact, in the last 12 months, more than 4 million Australians (18% of the population) have run out of food and have been unable to buy more.

Being food insecure at this time of year can be particularly tough. Having no food in the cupboards often creates feelings of isolation for food insecure Australians. They are unable to bring families and friends together, to build important social connections, to access emotional support and, importantly, to create memories and celebrate.





This Christmas, we need your help to bring the heart of Australia together. We're raising funds to bring families doing it tough together this Christmas through the gift of food relief when they need it most.

Simply pick up a Foodbank Christmas token and your donation will be turned into essential food items for vulnerable Australians this festive period.

















































